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MANAGEMENT  
MADE EASY

EXPERIENCED PROPERTY MANAGERS
COMMITTED TO EXCELLENCE

NO HIDDEN FEES
24/7 EMERGENCY LINE

DEDICATED CUSTOMER SERVICE

For a Condominium Management  
Proposal Contact

DONNA GREAVES 
dgreaves@towersrealty.ca • 204.954.2669

Members of CCI (Man), BOMA and PPMA

WWW.TOWERSREALTY.CA

CCI Manitoba wants to thank all of you that helped out advocating 
against the proposed cuts to garbage pickup services for 
condominium corporations. It looks like our collective efforts got 
the job done - the City has backed away from the proposed cuts 
to services for multi-family properties. 

Per the City's website https://www.winnipeg.ca/Interhom/
Budget/2020Budget/default.stm under the section titled Operating 
Revenues and Expenses, the !fth paragraph states:

The preliminary multi-year balanced budgets do 
not  include any of the proposed closures of 
existing City facilities or any other signi"cant 
reductions to important City services, such as 
discontinuing multi-family garbage collection or 
changes to street lighting.

So thanks to all of you who wrote, phoned or emailed your City 
Councillor and/or The Mayor advocating against the proposed 
cuts. And a special thank you to all of the property managers who 
forwarded our bulletin to the individual unit owners - without you 
helping get our message to the unit owners, we probably would 
not have been successful. All of you are supporting CCI Manitoba 
in its mission:

"...toward one common goal, creating a successful 
and viable condominium community..."

Respectfully,

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
CCI Manitoba 

UPDATE - WINNIPEG GARBAGE CUTS TRASHED
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